From: Adrian Tsui < > Date: May 28, 2021 at 11:21:07 PM PDT

**Subject: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project** 

Dear Ms. Goad,

As a lifelong Canadian citizen, I can attest to Canada's incomparable natural beauty from the city to the country. As you well know, we all have been cooped up in our houses due to Covid-19 which has derailed many aspects of our lives. As life slowly returns to normalcy, I can not think of a better idea to encourage Canadians to get some exercise than by opening these two sightseeing gondolas as well as the ski resort in Chilliwack.

Every year, tens of thousands of people (including travelers) come to B.C. for the sole reason of going skiing or snowboarding in the winter seasons. The tranquil forests that are so unique and special to B.C. is yet another gem that attracts many travelers every year.

With B.C. being such a tourist-attractive area, I believe beyond a reasonable doubt that this project will bring forth a higher interest in B.C.'s tourism industry which will lead to undisputable benefit. I truly hope that you consider installing these attractions that simply highlight the natural charm of British Columbia.

With kind regards,

Adrian.